Pegasus Class Newsletter Summer, Term 5

Topic — From Farm to Fork

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to school for term 5! | hope you all enjoyed a lovely and well-deserved Easter
break. My thanks yet again for all your hard work and support during the lockdown; let us hope it was the last one!

The children all seem to be happy to be back at school, meeting their friends and learning new things. This term our
topic will be ‘From Farm to Fork’ and the children have already planted some sunflower seeds as well as some flower
bulbs. It would be great if you could find a space in your garden when children bring them home.

We will have stories which relate to aspects of farming and growing vegetables and flowers. It would be lovely to be
able to visit a working farm at some point if possible. However, if you have any suggestions or contributions | am
more than happy to consider these.

We continue to stay within our bubbles but have started to have a few whole school assemblies outside which the
children really enjoyed. With improving weather we might be able to do this more often.

A few things to remember as we start this term:
PE

Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons — Please wear PE kits to school on both days. One session will be with Mr Green
from Grassroots — a Sports Specialist Coach and the other one with myself.

Water bottles, coats and sweaters

Please ensure these are clearly labelled with your child’s name. | do feel very sad when things get lost and at times,
you might not have noticed that the name can’t be seen any more. If you could check regularly this would help.
Children should not bring sweet/flavoured drinks to school, just water please.

Snacks

Fruit is available in the afternoons provided by the Government Fruit and Vegetable Scheme. P lease provide a
healthy snack for morning break.

Home Learning

Read the books your child brings home on a Monday. We are now in a position to swap them over on a Friday so
you have books to read over the weekend as well. And of course there is Bugclub as well.

Please practise their weekly spellings with them. You do not need to use the sheet the children bring home if you
prefer a more creative approach. | have previously send out some ideas and if you would like to have this sheet
again, please let me know.

In addition, encourage your child to practise their Maths skills by using Mathletics, 20-30min a week would be great.
If you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.
Best wishes

Mrs Nathanson




